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Good Morning Everyone!

| hope you had a wonderful holiday weekend. | wanted to write everyone and give you a heads up before
our next meeting in July. At the WTC Board of Trustees meeting a couple of weeks ago, | was elected to
serve as the president/chairman of that board. Although both groups work collectively to make decisions
and independently of each other, | do not believe it would be in the best interest of WTC for the same
person to lead both boards. With that being said, | will plan to resign as the president of the foundation
board at the next meeting. I've asked Sheila to add to the agenda an action item for electing a new board
president. Please be considering how you may be able to help serve this board and continue the good
things that are happening. I've truly enjoyed serving as your president and will continue to serve on the
board as a general board member. | appreciate each of you and the service you provide to WTC and its
students, faculty and staff. See you in July.

Sincerely,

Jason West



